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Learn About Idaho’s Courts: 2025 Annual Report 

Now Available 
 
 
The Idaho Supreme Court has released its annual update on projects, programs and 
priorities of the Judicial Branch – a resource for anyone looking to learn more about 
Idaho’s state courts. 
 
The Court’s annual report, published at annualreport.isc.idaho.gov, provides 
information on how Idaho’s courts operate and on programs such as treatment courts 
and family court services. The website also describes the Court’s 2025 requests to the 
Idaho Legislature, which this year include significant changes to judicial 
compensation and separately, funding for new judges in three counties. 
 
The website also provides links to extensive data about the state courts. This includes 
a broad view of finances for local trial courts and a link to courtdata.idaho.gov, a site 
with statistics about cases filed in Idaho courts and fines and fees processed through 
the courts. 
 
The website will include a recording of Chief Justice G. Richard Bevan’s yearly address 
to the Legislature after that speech takes place later this month. 
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